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Oxnard needs Puente

My name is Dick Jaquez, I am a former Oxnard Union High School District School Board Member and lifelong 
resident of the City of Oxnard. I am writing this letter in support of NRG and the Puente Power Project in our City. 

Oxnard, and the surrounding area depends greatly on the energy that is provided by the current Mandalay 
Generating Station and simply cannot survive without it. NRGâ€™s proposed Puente Power Project takes the aged 

and unsightly Mandalay Station and replaces it with a smaller, much more efficient generator of clean energy for our 
community.
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